WASTE PRO

Caring For Dur Commiunities

January 11, 2023

RE: Site Plan for HCA Pembroke Pines FSED

To the plan reviewer/ Connie Carjan:

WastePro USA has reviewed the site plan information for the above-mentioned location. This approval

is based on clear access to the dumpsters on the site. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to call us to discuss.

Thank you,

=

David Perez

WastePro USA, Sales Manager
954-668-6100

954-967-4200




